
 

Welcome to our Summer OPAL 

newsletter! 

This is our second OPAL newsletter! 

We have been busy having so much fun! 

 

 

we will send out a newsletter updating 

you on all of the exciting things we 

have been up to during break times.  

A big welcome to Mr Howe who joined 

our play team as Site Manager. 

He is a fantastic member of our team!  

We have recently introduced TREE 

CLIMBING! 

After carrying out extensive risk 

benefit analysis and making sure our 

forest is ready, we are excited to let 

the children climb!! 

Ask your child about our ‘Tree Top 

Tips!’ 

 

 

We have a new digging area!!  

Deep in the forest, our children can dig 

dig dig!  

 

New Resources 

 Wheelbarrows 

 Dressing up clothes 

 Digging equipment  

 Buggy 

 

 

Coming soon… look out for sand… 


